
Warsaw, 9-10 May 2024

SAVE THE DATE
for the upcoming Bank Guarantee Fund Conference 2024:
CRISIS MANAGEMENT IN THE FINANCIAL SYSTEM  

– stairway to heaven or highway to hell?

In 2024, 10 years will have passed since the adoption of the BRR and DGS Directives, which 
clarified the rules for conducting anti-crisis activities in the EU banking sector. At the same 
time, 2024 will mark 10 years since the Financial Stability Board published guidelines on the 
functioning of an effective resolution regime for insurance and reinsurance undertakings and 
central counterparties. This seems to be the right moment to discuss the current issues connected 
with crisis management frameworks for financial system. Therefore, Bank Guarantee Fund – 
Polish deposit guarantee scheme and resolution authority – is inviting all crisis management 
and financial stability experts to the debates. The conference will be an event connecting 
representatives of the financial safety net authorities responsible for crisis management as well 
as representatives of financial institutions and academic society.

Sharing perspectives
Debates among practitioners about current challenges 
and benefits related to the functioning of crisis 
management framework will be enriched with 
presentations of academic research in this area.

We invite all practitioners to contribute to the fruitful debates as well as 
academic staff to submit paper proposals in the following areas:

deposit guarantees, insurance guarantee systems or investor compensation systems 
as elements of the crisis management framework,

crisis management in the banking, insurance and capital market (mainly CCP),

financial stability as a goal of the crisis management framework,

early warning of crisis events in the financial system,

role of the financial safety net in crisis management.

We wait for the papers’ proposals till 10th March 2024. Proposals should be sent to: 
paper.conference2024@bfg.pl

Organizer:

The conference will be held in English.
More details and registration opening soon!

Should you have questions, you may contact us at: conference2024@bfg.pl


